Keith Gantenbein

Natural gas is a vital part of the economy in Fremont County and companies like Aethon need the
opportunity to increase production to remain competitive in a very tight commodity market. By not
allowing additional discharge from their facilities you are hampering growth and sustainability for
a company that provides a substantial amount of good jobs. These jobs and taxes are vital to the
surrounding communities and without the possibility of growth we run the risk of losing Aethon
altogether. Please reconsider not allowing additional discharge for produced water from Aethon
facilities and allow their company to grow and help meet the natural gas demand of our fine
country.



